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| have lived on Ridgmount Street for over ten years and am concerned that the condensers will cause
significant noise disturbance.

The back windows of my property back directly on to the garden where | believe the pumps are to be placed.
There is no fence or obstruction to block the sound. Currently the garden is extremely quiet, all the back
windows of my property are large and only single glazed, any small sound in the garden echos as the space is
surrounded by buildings that create a noise trap.

Due to the size of the garden | believe the pumps could not be more than approx 15 meters from my window,
even if they are muffled by acoustic dampeners | cannot see how they would not cause significant noise
disturbance to my and neighbouring properties when in use.

| would be grateful if a full sound report could be carried out as | am sure the current low level of background
sound would be heavily impacted by the pumps that would effect all the nearby properties quiet enjoyment of
their properties where a large number of people live and work from home.
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